[image: image1.jpg]


[image: image4.emf] 


       [image: image5.png]


 
                                                    [image: image2.jpg])
Ofsted

Outstanding

School

4



                                                       








[image: image3]



    


BISCOVEY ACADEMY


  NEWSLETTER


24TH JULY 2017


                  








�


ACHIEVEMENT AWARDS


for





ARTS WEEK


Shakira Baker


Cassidy Bidmead


Jake Brammall


Hollie Crocker


Lucas Goodridge


Laiten Ho


Zoe Jackson


Andrew Kitt


Coel Ralphs


Liana Rowden


Caitlin Rowden


Henry O’Shaughnessy


Lillian Smith


Ella White


Isabelle Williams





 ‘CONGRATULATIONS TO YOU ALL’












































LOST PROPERTY BOX!


Message from the 


‘Friends of Biscovey’  


We invite parents to come in to check the box above for any lost items of clothing as it is overflowing with coats, skirts, trousers and jumpers, ALL UN-NAMED!





 Next term, we hope to hold a ‘second hand’ uniform sale with all monies raised going towards school funds. If you have anything you would like to donate please pass it into the school office. Thank you.


Could you please check that your child is wearing their own, NAMED uniform. 








PLEASE NOTE! 


Chartwells 


‘End of Term’ Menu


 on Tuesday 25th July (TOMORROW)


Fish and Chips


Jacket Potato with various fillings


Peas, Baked Beans and Salad


followed by Ice Cream and Fresh fruit


  


THIS IS A CHANGE TO THE MENU!


NO PRE-ORDERING NECESSARY








DIARY DATES


Last day of term – Tuesday 25th July 2017 at 1.45pm





Autumn Term


 Tuesday 5th September - 20th December 2017





SWIMMING 


Our weekly swimming sessions will begin again next term, for Years 4, 5 and 6, from Friday 8th September. 


(Details to follow)





STAFF TRAINING (school closed) – Friday 20th  October 


 (Half Term 23rd – 27th Oct)





Dear Parents….





WANTED!


 We currently have a very low stock of ‘spare’ PE kit in school. If you have any old kit (including boots) that perhaps your child has outgrown and wouldn’t mind donating it to us we would be very grateful. Thank you!





Uniform – Should you  still require to  purchase uniform in readiness for the children’s return on Tuesday 5th September, Mrs Pedlar will be holding a small sale on Monday 4th September, in the office.








We wish you a fabulous holiday and


look forward to welcoming the children back to school on


Tuesday 5th September at 8.50am











DINNER MONEY


WE DO NEED ALL OUTSTANDING PAYMENTS FOR SCHOOL MEALS PAID INTO THE SCHOOL OFFICE BY TOMORROW- THANK YOU!











